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August 17, 2018 

NOTICE OF RFP CANCELLATION 
RFP # 6 FY18-TCH-005 Specialized Therapy Service Provider for  

The Caring House 

On July 27, 2018 Gila River Health Care issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) # 6 FY18-
TCH-005 for Specialized Therapy Service Provider for The Caring House. Effective immediately, 
RFP 6 FY18-TCH-005 has been cancelled in its entirety per Reservations under section XI., page 
14 of 15 of the RFP. Gila River Health Care appreciates and understands firms went through great 
effort in preparing a response for the above mentioned RFP, and apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 
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